
Joseph Walker 

From: Johan Newman <johan@cirencester.gov.uk> 
Sent: 21 October 2020 15:45 
To: Neighbourhood Planning 
Subject: Preston Neighbourhood Plan 

Dear Joseph 

On behalf of Cirencester Town Council, I confirm that Preston's Neighbourhood Plan is welcomed and supported, 
including the retention of the parish's individuality, a green wedge between settlements to avoid coalescence and 
cycle/footpath links from the town to the village. 

Please let me know if you require any further information. 

Kind regards 

Johan 

Johan Newman 
Deputy Chief Executive Officer 
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Recipients should be aware that all e-mails and attachments sent and received by Cirencester Town Council may be accessible to others in the 
Council for business or litigation purposes, and/or disclosed to a third party under the Freedom of Information or Data Protection Acts. If you have 
received this e-mail in error please inform the sender and delete it. 
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